TOWN OF PINE LEVEL MINUTES OF THE PINE LEVEL PLANNING BOARD MEETING DECEMBER 22, 2014

MEETING INFORMATION

The Pine Level Planning Board met on Monday, December 22, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. at Parkside Café for their monthly meeting and Christmas Dinner.

D	n	T	T	C	۸	T	T
1/	v	L	4			J.	

√ Janet Kleinert √ Bob Harvey

√ Chairman Randy Holloman	$\sqrt{\text{Faye Starling (alt)}}$
X Berry Godwin	√ Cecelia Weaver (alt)
√ Terry Rains	
√ Nester McClain	

Chairman Randy Holloman asked that the board have a moment of silence in memory of Sal Navarro who passed away in October.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 2015

The election of officers was discussed. The board voted unanimously to keep the same officers for 2015:

Chairman- Randy Holloman Vice-Chairman- Bob Harvey Secretary- Janet Kleinert

OATHS OF OFFICE

The board agreed to wait until January to administer the oaths of office to Faye Starling and Cecelia McClain.

MISCELLANEOUS DISCUSSION

The board discussed the Super 70 Corridor.	
Connie N. Capps Deputy Clerk	Randy Holloman, Chairman